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Public Service Announcement

Igaluit Foster Parent Information Session

Start Date: June 15, 2023
End Date: June 22, 2023
Igqaluit, Nunavut 45 sec

The Government of Nunavut is holding a foster parent information session in Igaluit for
individuals or families interested in becoming foster parents. The event will be held at
the Agsarniit Hotel and Conference Centre from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. on June 22,
2023.

The event will discuss the roles and responsibilities of being a foster parent, parameters
for reporting critical incidents, financial compensation and will end with a question-and-
answer period.

Join us and learn more about becoming a foster parent. Snacks and refreshments will
be provided.

For more information, please contact Amanda Davis at the Family Services Office at
ADavis@gov.nu.ca or call 867-975-5304.
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Mads Sandbakken

Director Policy & Planning
Department of Family Services
867-975-5203
MSandbakken@gov.nu.ca
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Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.
Kavamatkunnin Tuhagtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnagtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca.

Les messages d’intérét public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en frangais au www.gov.nu.ca.
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